
Dear Arundel Lodge Family,

As the holidays quickly approach, I find myself reflecting on our journey over
the past 6 months and the related challenges. I am writing to extend gratitude
for the genuine and heartfelt welcome that you, as members of our cherished
Arundel Lodge Family, have extended to both me and my wife, Bernice. This
support has been deeply felt and has enabled us to make the adjustments
that come with a move such as we have made. We are very much enjoying life
here in Maryland.

I have been impressed with the wonderful work that is done daily here at
Arundel Lodge and it is a tribute to our wonderful staff and your ongoing
support. This year has presented its share of challenges and your
commitment to our shared mission has been of tremendous value as we strive
to be the best we can be in service to our community. The impact we
collectively make on our community is a testament to the strength of our
collective spirit.

In the spirit of the holiday season, I wish to express our gratitude for the trust
you've placed in us. Your generosity and continued support empower us to
navigate the path ahead, ensuring that we can sustain and enhance our
efforts to make a meaningful difference in the lives of those we serve. As we
approach the end of the year, I kindly ask that you consider keeping Arundel
Lodge on your charitable giving list, enabling us to forge ahead with even
greater impact in the coming year.

On behalf of the entire Arundel Lodge team, I extend heartfelt wishes for a
joyous holiday season filled with warmth, laughter, and moments of
connection. May the coming New Year bring you and your loved ones peace,
health, happiness, and an abundance of prosperity.

With sincere gratitude,

Kevin Hazucha, C.E.O.



Our amazing Day Program staff
organized twelve outings for
Arundel Lodge clients
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Day Program Outings

Six Arundel Lodge employees
graduated with college degrees;
some even continuing on to more
advanced programs

Staff Graduates

Eleven Arundel Lodge clients
graduated to community living; a huge
accomplishment for all involved

Community Living Placements

HR organized ten all staff trainings
including a Rutgers diversity series,
non-violent crisis intervention, and
new staff orientations

All Staff Trainings

Arundel Lodge staff participated in
nine community outreach events
helping to promote ALI and it’s
available services

Community Outreach Events

The Supported Employment
department placed eight Arundel
Lodge clients into jobs within the
community

Client Job Placements

Arundel Lodge provided round the
clock care for our residential clients
seven days a week

Days of 24/7 Care Provided
Kevin Hazucha joined Arundel
Lodge as the new C.E.O. in July and
has implemented welcome change

New C.E.O.

Arundel Lodge hosted two all staff
meetings, allowing staff to meet in
person and give updates on various
departments and changes

All Staff Meetings

The Open Eye Art Gallery hosted
three successful art shows and
opening receptions at the direction
of Gallery Director, Anita Hagan

Art Shows

Arundel Lodge hired four new
therapists, allowing us to treat more
clients and community members

New Therapists

Five Arundel Lodge Open Eye
Gallery artists received Artists
Without Limits nominations

Artist Nominations

12 Accomplishments of Arundel Lodge

*numbers may not reflect cumulative end of year totals


